
 
 
 

  

Summer Projects 

  

  

Dear Student, 

  

Thank you for your participation in the Taster Week. Within your Subject Sessions, you 

will have been given Summer Projects which will be due in on the first week in 

September. The transition between GCSEs and Level 3 Qualifications is always a jump, 

but we hope that these summer tasks will put you in a strong position to succeed at 

George Salter Academy Sixth Form. 

  

The Post 16 Team would also like you to do some general preparation for Post 16 

studies. You can do this online using the following link: 

  

https://www.netsixthform.co.uk/resources/browse?category[]=46&free= 

- Access code net321 or GS05 

  

This will also be posted on the school website and social media channels.  

  

There are 10 Steps. You will need to watch the videos and complete the activities, 

keeping evidence of what you have done to show the Post 16 Team in September.  

  

We wish you all the best in your results and hope to see you soon. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Post 16 Team 
 

https://www.netsixthform.co.uk/resources/browse?category%5b%5d=46&free=

